
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: LETTER FOR REGIONAL DIRECTOR
1 message

JOHN REY CAYABO <jrgcayabo@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 4, 2021 at 10:12 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: MIMAROPA - Enforcement <enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Good morning Maam,

Would like to ask for any updates or feedback from my follow-up letter for the Regional Director.

Thank you and keep safe!

Sincerely,

JOHN REY G. CAYABO

On Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 12:02 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of the Regional
Executive Director for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-71803.



Thank you and keepsafe.



MILNER M. MACARANDANG

Administrative Assistant III

PMD/RICTU Staff



On Fri, Oct 22, 2021 at 11:50 AM JOHN REY CAYABO <jrgcayabo@gmail.com> wrote:


Please find attached letter  and other attachments for Regional Director, Maria Lourdes C. Ferrer, CESO III of DENR
MIMAROPA Regional Office.


Please acknowledge receipt of this email.


Thank you and keep safe!


Sincerely,
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